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Weekly Newsletter 

Week commencing 9th September 2019 
 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
Grange Road, Northampton NN3 2AX  T: 01604 403511/409582 

www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk  

 
The first complete week at school has been busy and it has been 

wonderful to see the children in the classroom, actively learning 

and engaging in their new topics. It has been lovely to meet 

parents and carers at the school gates in the morning, I hope to 

meet as many of you as possible, over tea and cake, at our 

MacMillan Coffee Morning on Wednesday 25th September 9:00-

10:00am. Please support us by baking and donating cakes and 

join us on the day. 

 

Mrs Yuen 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 

‘Let’s Play Strings’  

There was much excitement in Year 4 on Thursday when the instruments 

for their ‘Let’s Play Strings’ project arrived. Andrei was delighted with 

the news, exclaiming, ‘I cannot wait to learn to play an instrument like 

the new Year 5s did last year!’ 

As part of their learning in Music, Curie and Edison classes will be 

learning to play either the violin or cello between now and the end of 

the Autumn Term; we look forward to inviting their parents to a 

performance later in the term - date to be confirmed. 

 

Welcome to our new parents!  

We would like to welcome parents of our children who have just 

completed their first week of Nursery or Foundation Stage. The children 

have settled in so well and are enjoying their learning. We can't wait to 

share all their special moments on Tapestry, which we will send a letter 

about next week. 

 

Sports Competitions and Tournaments  

We have an exciting term ahead, please ensure you’ve returned any 

Parental Consent Forms as soon as possible. The sports permission form 

covers your child to go offsite to any competition that they are invited 

to, until we break up for Christmas. Invites will be given as a separate 

letter as and when the competitions occur. If the Parental Consent 

Form is not returned your child cannot attend these events. 

Phonics Workshop 

A letter has been sent out to Foundation Stage and Key Stage One 

pupils regarding our phonics workshop on Wednesday. We would love 

to see as many of you as possible so that we can support you with 

helping your child to read and write at home.  

 

Upcoming Events 

September 18  

3:30pm FS & KS1 Phonics 

Workshop with parents/carers  

 

September 25  

Year 6 Harry Potter Studios Trip 

9:00-10:00am MacMillan Coffee 

Morning – event for 

parents/carers 

 

September 26 

7:00pm Mrs Yuen’s Induction 

Mass at St Gregory’s School 

 

September 27  

Year 4 - Mini Vinnies: Mass at 

Sacred Heart Church and serve 

tea  

 

October 2  

3:30pm All Key Stages - Maths 

Workshop: Parent/Carer Event  
 

Important Announcement 
The issues with School Gateway 

should be resolved and you will 

now be able to pay for all lunch 

orders. Please continue to use 

the system to order and pay for 

your child’s lunches. If you 

encounter any problems please 

contact our School Office. 
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